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MINUTES FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 
NORTH CONFERENCE ROOM 

2535 COMMERCE WAY, COMMERCE, CALIFORNIA 
 

THURSDAY, MAY 11, 2017 AT 6:00 PM 
 

CALL TO ORDER The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Perez at 6:02 p.m.  
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
AND INVOCATION 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Commissioner Romero led those present in the salute to the flag 
and invocation.  
 
Chairperson Perez 
Commissioner: Aguilar, Griego, Romero 
Absent:  Commissioner Leon 
 

  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
 

Commissioner Aguilar approved the minutes of the Regular Meeting 
of April 6, 2017 Commissioner Griego seconded the motion, which 
passed unanimously.  
 

HALL OF CHAMPIONS 
SUBMISSION REVIEW AND 
RECOMMENDATION  

There were no submission for the 2017 year.  Upon review of the 
2016 entries not selected, both did not contain the requested 
additional information.  Commissioner Aguilar recommended to hold 
off this year until we receive applicants with supporting documents 
and recommended using the civic organization to assist.  The 
Commission asked Sports Supervisor Frank Garcia to reach out to 
those who have moved out of Commerce.  The Commission agreed 
to skip this year.  
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
 
 
 
COMMISSION REPORTS 
 
 
 

Director Lipton reported on the upcoming events and the air quality 
at the Brenda Villa Aquatic Center as well as the upstairs spectator 
area railing project.  
 
 
Commissioner Romero reported on the Cinco de Mayo Celebration 
stating it was well attended.  Enjoyed the good music and good 
food.  He missed coaching this year.  Complimented the Kids Are 
Cute Baby Show and the hard work staff did to produce a great 
event, the decorations were great.   
 
Commissioner Griego reported on the Cinco de Mayo Celebration 
stating it was well attended and staff did a good job.  Mr. Griego did 
not attend the Baby Show.  
 
Commissioner Aguilar reported on his attendance to the Dance 
Recital at the Commerce Hotel and Casino, it was very nice, 
everyone enjoyed it.  Attended the Rosewood Park sports banquet, 
and the Easter Egg Hunt.  Attended the Cinco de Mayo Celebration, 
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stating it was a good program, noticed fewer people than previous 
years.  Attended the Baby Show as a Com Cat and assisted with 
Kid Print.  The decorations were outstanding.  
 
Chairperson Perez attended all scheduled events, had concerns 
with the Spring Festival Program with respect to activities for older 
kids and suggested to do away with entertainment.  Had concerns 
about miscommunication between baseball parents and coaches 
and asked who is the one who decides to cancel a practice.   
 

ADJOURNMENT  
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